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Wow, how fast did this year go?  I can’t believe we are issuing our last e-newsletter of the 2018-2019 academic year! 
First, I want to say congratulations to our parents of our graduating seniors and graduate students.  What an awesome
accomplishment for all and I look forward to seeing you at Commencement on Saturday, May 18, 2019.  Secondly, I
hope you’ve enjoyed our e-newsletters.  We will continue to send them so if there is anything you’d like more
information on or would like to see, please contact me (dunganbj@alfred.edu).  We are always looking for ways to
improve communication with our parents – this is for your so please keep me posted on your ideas and information
you’d like made available to you as we compile news from across campus.  As a reminder, for any of the articles, just
click on the headlines and it will take you to the complete article.  Until next fall, I hope you all have a wonderful
spring and summer! 
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